


Participants had a wide range of proposals for follow-up: further such dialogues with 
practitioners at the country level as an inclusive process, creation of “observatories” on 
microfinance at the national level and bringing in governments and the private sector.   
 
Participants were invited to regard the session as an ongoing process that should not be 
seen as confined to the conference in Amman; they were invited to follow up with 
practitioners at the country level and share with the organizers experiences from their 
region and their institutions. 
 
Drawing from the practical knowledge and expertise of practitioners in the government, 
financial sector and development communities, the series of multi-stakeholder 
consultations seeks to engage the wide range of constituencies and diverging 
perspectives around the world on building an inclusive financial sector for development. 
Investigation will continue during consultations through May 2005, culminating with the 
Global Meeting on Building Inclusive Financial Sectors, with the participation of Member 
States and other interested stakeholders.  
 


